
 

 Tait Electronics Ltd 
 558 Wairakei Road, PO Box 1645 
 Christchurch, New Zealand 
 Telephone: +64 +3 358 1026 
 Fax: +64 +3 358 3903 
 Email: des.fox@tait.co.nz 
 

20th May 2005 
 
The Technical Assessor, 
Federal Communications Commission, 
Laboratory Division, 
Equipment Authorization Branch, 
United States of America. 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Subject: Request for Class 2 Permissive Change on FCC ID: CASTEL0061 
 
We wish to achieve the following outcome, by way of a Class 2 Permissive Change, shown below. 
 
• Add a relaxed frequency stability of  ±1.0ppm for the T857-26 Base Station Transmitter to the existing 

Grant of Authorisation. 
 
• Add to either the Notes field or to the text field of the Grant Notes, on the Grant of Authorisation, the 

sentence, “The 0.1ppm frequency tolerance requires an external reference”  
 
 Frequency Stability data from Test Report 1777 has been uploaded as an exhibit. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Des Fox  
Compliance Co ordinator  
 
 
 
 
 


